
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

   
 

    
 

 
  

 

   

 

 

         

       

     

    

 

         
       

       
     

 
    

 
         

    
 

 
         

        
 

   

     

   

   

 

 

  

 

COMUNICATION- OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION - FACEPHI BIOMETRIA, S.A.

Alicante, 22nd November 2021

Dear Sirs,

   

 
 

FacePhi announces the signing of a contract with AENA, for the SUPPLY AND UPDATE OF A FACIAL 
BIOMETRICS SOLUTION, after having been awarded AENA´s public tender. FacePhi will implement its 
technology for identity verification processes for both passegngers and employees of AENA´s network of 
airports.

               

                    
                

             

               
                    

The signed contract will have a duration of 4 years for a total amount of €1,486,580.14 

  
     

           

With this new deal with a company of the travel and transportation sector, FacePhi continues expanding the 
use of its software to other industries, following the guidelines of  its business plan.

_________________

Javier Mira Miró
Chairman of the Board of Directors

Sincerely,

We remain at your disposal for any clarification you might deem necessary.

The objetive of this project is to improve passengers´experience, and the use of FacePhi´s technology will 
require their prior knowledge and consent. It will not imply, in any case, actions applied to surveillance 
purposes, in line with the company´s commitment to ethical biometrics.


